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THE AMERJCAN LEGION 

ARlZONA BOYS STATE 

4701 N. 19th Ave., Suite 200 
Phoenix, AZ 85015-3799 
https://azboysstate.org 

602-264-7706

February 2023

Dear Counselor/Staff:

This year we are celebrating the 75th year of The American Legion Arizona Boys State. 

Boys State is a leadership action program where high school juniors participate in a practical 

governmental course designed to develop a working knowledge of the structure of state and 

local government. This year’s session will be held JUNE 4TH through JUNE 10TH.

Our webpage will be updated soon.

During the week of Boys State, students will organize city, county, and state government 

bodies, run elections, learn about lobbying, participate in juries, give speeches, and build 

bonds that will last for their lives. The week is intensive and strenuous, but also exhilarating 

and fun.

It is MANDATORY that the student attends the whole session.  The student should keep this 

in mind when he schedules SAT tests or plans on attending other seminars. If he can’t attend

the entire session, please select another student.

The registration fee (for delegates only) is $150.00 and can be paid online as part of the 

registration, or if the student or parent wishes to pay by mail, a check is due to The 

American Legion Department of Arizona not later than APRIL 10th. The American Legion 

Posts and private donations provide the balance of the funding.

Once students are chosen, please have them register at: https://azlegion.org/azboysstate/apply

If you have any questions or need to replace a delegate at any time, please call our office at 

(602) 264-7706 Ext. 101.

Sincerely,

Larry Bahill

Director




